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The Honorable Leonard Sullivan, a former
Assistant Secretary of Defense, maintains
that the disorder in the post-cold war world
must be addressed in radically new and
innovative ways. Old alliances, structured
for containment, will not be adequate in a
world where the challenges may be more
appropriately addressed by police forces
than by traditionally structured military
forces. This sweeping analysis suggests
that, in the future, regional security
apparatuses (RSAs) will be needed to deal
with problems which issue from specific
socio-cultural and economic conditions
rather than from ideology or the pursuit of
traditional national interests by the
superpowers. Mr. Sullivan maintains that
the United States can use its advantage in
technology as a part of its approach to
meeting the many challenges posed by the
new world disorder.
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